CITY OF MILWAUKEE 2009 JUL 22 AM II: 59

Mr. Ronald Leonhardt, City Clerk City Clerk's Office 200 East Wells St., Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

RONALD D. LEONHARDT CITY CLERK

July 20, 2009

RE: Common Council File #081606 - Substitute resolution assigning the honorary street name, "Dr. Lucy B. Hughes," to West State Street from North 29th to North 31st Street in the 4th Aldermanic District.

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

An honorary street name for Dr. Lucy B. Hughes was recently granted by the Common Council on June 16, 2009. At this time I am requesting that my original request for Dr. Lucy B. Hughes be amended by replacing one of the two honorary signs with her husband's name Dr. Joe L. Hughes.

I am requesting that Dr. Lucy B. Hughes honorary street sign be placed on the corner of North 31st and State St. and Dr. Joe L. Hughes honorary street sign be placed at the corner of North 29th State St.

I have enclosed the application for an honorary street naming for Dr. Joe L. Hughes.

Sincerely, Claudia Henley, Church Administrator 414-236-1493 chenley@badgermeter.com